
MEMO 
COMMUNITY ENRICHMENT & RECREATION 

To: Board of Public Works Item 2e 

From: Terri Vosters, Community Enrichment & Recreation Director
Jeff Malloy, Recreation Program Manager 

Date: 5/1/2023 

Re: Authorization to seek bids for Project #7-23: Municipal Pool Project

Discussion: 
Staff has been working with Parkitecture + Planning on the design for the Kaukauna 
Municipal Pool Renovation on final plans and specifications with guidelines for the 
types of equipment, site amenities and construction. The renovation will revitalize 
the facility, provide a new bathhouse with state-of-the-art facilities and pool 
equipment in compliance with state pool regulations, and add new amenities for 
residents.  The new day-use area will extend the season beyond the current 
summer pool season with a recirculating splashpad and miniature golf course.  City 
staff will save costs by performing some of the site work (asphalt and lighting) in 
and around the area in conjunction with the project. Work would begin in late 
summer or early fall of 2023 after the closure of the 2023 pool season.

 Recommended Action:  
Authorize staff to seek bids for Project #7-23: Municipal Pool 
Renovation.


